
 

 

Hi Panthers,  

Please see this Special Edition for a few important messages.  

The FHSAA has extended the regular varsity football season through November 7th. In the 

best interest of our student athletes, the Nease v. Bartram Varsity Football Game has been 

rescheduled for THURSDAY, November 7th at 7PM.  

If you purchased tickets for this evening’s game, the ticket will transfer to the November 7th 

game. If you can no longer attend the November 7th game, please contact our athletic 

secretary at Heather.Davis@stjohns.k12.fl.us for a refund.  

We hope to see you this upcoming Friday night for the Nease v. Atlantic Coast Varsity 

Football Game and our Senior Night recognition. More information to follow on Senior 

Night events. 

All Homecoming activities will be moved to the week of November 4th (including Spirit 

Week).  

The Homecoming Court announcement will be moved to the November 7th Football game 

during half-time, and the theme is still TOGA OUT! 

The Homecoming Dance has been rescheduled for Saturday, November 9th.  If students 

purchased tickets for HoCo, the ticket will also transfer.  

Students return to school tomorrow, 10/15.  

Allen D. Nease High School 

Tradition Lives Here! 
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